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In line with Helapet’s continued commitment to education and the development of its 
staff and customers, we are delighted to present once again, the Helapet Awards for 
Independent Study in collaboration with the University of Derby. 
 
The award for Best Independent Study 2010 for aseptic services was presented to 
Kristina Chapman, who is the Senior Technician at the Tameside General Hospital, 
at a special presentation held at the University of Derby on the 6th February. This 
was in recognition of her work ‘The training and practical assessment of nursing staff 
in the aseptic preparation of intravenous additives made outside of pharmacy 
aseptics.’ 
 
The award for Best Independent Study 2010 for Clinical Pharmacy was awarded to 
Helen Thurnham from the Northern General Hospital for her module 5 project on 
‘Improving Pharmacy Discharge Process’ 
 
Many congratulations to Kristina and Helen who have been studying the University of 
Derby BTEC professional Diploma whilst working in aseptic service units. 
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